Head Teacher: Mrs Carmel Dodds Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Jackie Robinson Kingsland Gardens Kingsthorpe Northampton NN2 7BH

Telephone: (01604) 714399 Fax: (01604) 714672

E-mail:

head@thegoodshepherd.northantsecl.gov.uk



THE GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Catholic Diocese of Northampton "Following Jesus, The Good Shepherd, in all we say and do"

Tuesday, 24 November 2020

After School Club Update

Dear Parents/Carers,

Due to the current climate, the decision has been made to cancel all Multi Sport After School Clubs until the new year.

This decision has not been taken lightly, however it will help us to further minimise the risk to your children and staff in school.

We will continue to monitor the situation.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Dodds Head Teacher

